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WELCOME TO THE SHCC LISTSERV

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important time- sensitive information about the 

administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

                                        

Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 4:47 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #104 – SHCC Industry Update Workshop in Odessa, Texas

SHCC Industry Update One-Day Training, Odessa, TX – Seats still available
SHCC launched its quarterly Industry Update Training program in February of this year. SHCC in coordination with Odessa College and SWAHMA, is hosting its second SHCC Industry Update Workshop in Odessa, Texas on May 12, 2011 and you are invited to attend.  The training provides site managers with up-to-date information on the latest guidance from HUD.  

Click here for more information and online registration.

We encourage you to attend and we hope to see you there!







     �                                                                                                                           





�








